
Jeter  Promotions  Returns  to
Live  Casino  Maryland  with
Stacked  Card  on  Saturday,
February 19th
Hanover, MD (January 27, 2022) — Jeter Promotions returns to
The HALL at Live! inside Live! Casino & Hotel Maryland on
Saturday night, February 19th.

Jeter Promotions is back at Live! Casino & Hotel Maryland for
the 7th time and 1st of 2022 on the heels of a near capacity
show on October 23rd.

In the main, event, Jordan White, 12-1 with 10 knockouts of
Washington, DC takes on Gadwin Rosa, 11-2 nine knockouts of
Ocala, Florida in a 10-round bout for the WBC USNBC Super
Featherweight title.

The co-feature is a 10-round super middleweight clash will pit
Demond Nicholson (24-4-1, 20 KOs) of Laurel, Maryland battling
Gabriel Pham, 15-2 with eight knockouts of Atlantic City, New
Jersey.

White, 24, is a seven year-professional and has wins over
Ronaldo Solis (4-0-1), Misael Lopez (11-0), and his last bout
when he stopped Joe Perez on October 23rd at The HALL at Live!

Rosa, 27, is a six-year professional, and has a win over
Jonathan Irizarry (3-0). Rosa is coming off a defeat to George
Acosta on May 7.

Nicholson, 28, is a nine-year professional, who has wins over
German  perez  (11-1-3),  Joshua  Okine  (28-5-1)  and  Isaac
Rodriguez (25-2). Nicholson is coming off a unanimous decision
over Victor Darocha on October 23rd at The HALL at Live!
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Pham, 32 is a 13 year-professional, has big victories over
Michael Glenn (2-0), Chauncey Fields (4-1), Jaba Khositashvili
(4-0), Derrick Webster (28-2), Rafael Fernandez Sosa (8-0) and
his last contest when he stopped Israel Valerio Nino(15-3) on
October 16th in the Dominican Republic.

In six-round bouts:

Jeter Promotions signee, Brandon Chambers (6-0-1, 3 KOs) of
Gwynn Oak, Maryland fights an opponent to be named in a super
bantamweight bout.

Jeter Promotions signee and Penn State Graduate, AJ Williams
(5-1, 2 KOs) of Baltimore, Maryland takes on an opponent to be
named.

Jeter  Promotions  signee,  and  former  Dartmouth  star  Wide
Receiver, Victor Williams (3-0, 3 KOs) of Washington, DC takes
on an opponent to be named in a super welterweight fight.

Thyler Williams (5-0, 4 KOs) of Philadelphia takes on Maurice
Anthony  (3-3,  3  KOs)  of  Ypsalanti,  Michigan  in  a  junior
welterweight fight.

Colby Madison (9-3-2, 6 KOs) of Baltimore, MD takes on an
opponent to be named in a heavyweight.

Jeter Promotions Signee Tyrek Irby (9-0, 3 KOs) of Landover,
Maryland  battles  on  opponent  to  be  named  in  a  junior
welterweight  contest.

In four-round fights:

Jeter Promotions signee, Mansaborie Conde (4-0, 3 KOs) of
Laurel, MD takes on an opponent to be named in a middleweight
bout.

Ahmad Muhammad Jones (1-0, 1 KO) of Baltimore, MD takes on an
opponent to be named in a junior welterweight fight.



Joseph Veazey (5-0, 3 KOs) of Baltimore fights an opponent to
be named in a welterweight contest.

Tickets for this great night of boxing are priced at $65-$150
and can be purchased at AXS.COM
The HALL at LIVE! is a 75,000-square-foot, three-story multi-
use concert and event venue that features some of the nation’s
best touring acts, comedians, championship boxing and other
show-stopping entertainment. With a capacity of up to 4,800
persons, the state-of-the-art performance venue features three
levels of seating: a main orchestra level, intimate loge-level
boxes and a plush VIP Level with private bar, lounge and
balcony. Each of these options afford spectacular views and
immerse audiences in audio visual systems unparalleled in the
region.

The  $10  million  state-of-the-art  audio  and  visual  system
provides absolute acoustic perfection combined with stunning
visual displays. The built-in performance stage, surrounded by
massive, high resolution LED screens, is 60 feet wide by 40
feet deep and, from a technological standpoint, rivals the
largest and most advanced performance venues anywhere. The
HALL is the largest theater in any casino in the state of
Maryland, as well as in Anne Arundel County. The HALL at Live!
Casino  &  Hotel  Maryland  is  located  at  7002  Arundel  Mills
Circle, Hanover, Maryland 21076.


